
Holiday Sing Along 
 

     On Friday, December 22nd, the Pre-
School through 4th grade students of 
Wanaque School will be participating in 
an old fashioned holiday “Sing Along”. 
It will be very informal and a lot of fun. 
The Sing Along will take place in the 
Gym at 9:00. 
 
     Parents are invited to come and sing 
with us! 

Mrs. Janet Spirko 
Music Teacher 

 
*Students should come to school dressed up that day. 

 


